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We are all created unique and special.  
He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  

1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

This week has been a little quiet at school as our year 3 and 4 children headed off on their residential trip to 
Grittleton House. I have enjoyed keeping up with what they have been up to and it looks like they have had a 
fabulous time. We have had a brilliant week of school attendance and have had 4 days this week where we 
have achieved 100% attendance!  

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher)  
 
 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS  

Year 1 have been enjoying their Plant Parts Science topic this term. The children have all picked a plant from the garden 

and have observed it’s parts and all the parts of it’s leaves. Today, they observed how their plant has changed from the 

beginning of the topic to now. 

Ask me: What are the parts of a plant called?  

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have been learning to tell the time on an analogue clock and have already wowed us with their ability read o’clock 
and half past. In topic the children have looked at royal portraits in detail and have then created their own by striking a 
regal pose and creating their own royal outfits. In English, the children have been taking on different roles to interview 
characters from The Egg Box Dragon story. 

Ask me:  Which hand is the minute hand and which hand is the hour hand? 

 

 



Year 3 and 4 Home 

The children have had a great few days at school and have enjoyed the timetable of activities planned for them. They have 

enjoyed cooking activities, an art history workshop, PE and 3D printing. Thank you to Mrs Marotte who has made the time 

so fun for them. 

Ask Me:  What was my favourite activity?  

Year 3 and 4 Away 

The children have enjoyed a fabulous three days away and have had the perfect weather to enjoy all of their activities. 

They have taken part in a range of activities including archery, crate stack challenge, fire lighting and den building. In the 

evenings they enjoyed a night hike and a disco! The children have all been superstars and will need a weekend of rest after 

a few busy days. We are pleased to have such positive feedback about our use of a WhatsApp broadcast to communicate 

with parents and share photos throughout the trip. I’m sure you will join me in thanking all of the staff who have 

volunteered there own time to make the trip a success! 

Ask Me: What was my favourite activity? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception have continued their Animal Safari learning, discussing animals you might want to have as a pet and those you 

wouldn’t and why. We have spent time exploring the words ‘herbivore’ and ‘carnivore’ and then sorting a selection of 

animals into each. The end of the week has seen the children create and then role play with an animal mask they have 

made with paper plates.  

Ask me: What does a Herbivore eat? What does a Carnivore eat? 

 



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Theo and Robyn  

Year 1: Kiyaan and Henry 

Year 2: Leo W and Skyla 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Rosa  

Year 1:  Maddi 

Year 2: Seva  

 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

 

Sparkly Green  

 

 23rd May  Express Event All Years - 2:50 
 
Children break up for half 
term– Normal time  

2nd June Children return to School  

18th June Sports Day and PTA Summer 
Fair 

Walk to School Week  

Next week we will be taking part in ‘Walk to School Week’ 

Walk to school week is a nationally recognised sustainable travel week. The aim is to get to school       

without using cars as much as possible. Children can walk, scoot or cycle any was they can. Classes will 

keep a record of who has walked, scootered or cycled to School each day.  The school is taking part      

because of the many benefits we believe it will have on the School community. It is one of the easiest 

ways for children to get exercise each day and it is also great for mental health.  It also has a positive    

impact on the environment and improves air quality. 

We recognise that not everyone can walk to school due to time and travel restrictions but maybe you 

could drive and park a little further from school so you can walk some of the way.  

Have a great walk to school week!  

 



 


